

## **Yahweh Christian Fellowship** 52 Fairlight Road, Tooting, London SW17 0JD

## **Christening Booking Form**

(Please complete and return to an usher or the Church office by e-mail)

Dear Parent, Carer, Guardian,

It is a unique honour for this ministry to be asked to carry out the Christening / Blessing of your child/ children. In order for us to make your christening service as personalised as possible, please can you kindly complete the booking form.

If you are a member of Yahweh Christian Fellowship and the child/children are directly your children or dependents, there is no fee, but you are still required to complete and return the online booking form. If you are not a member of this church or as a member, the child/children being dedicated are not directly your children, i.e., grandchildren etc, there is a fee of £35 per child. This fee helps to cover the costs of the certificate and administration. We are a registered UK Charity and all monies received will ultimately go towards the advancement of the Christian Faith expressed through this ministry.

The Christening service will take place after our main service which is from 11am-1pm. Whilst you are welcome to join us for our main service, your guests can begin arriving from 1.15pm and your actual christening service takes place from 1.30pm - 2.10pm.

**We kindly ask all Parents to be on time**. The general format is as follows and will be carried out by one of our Ministers: • Worship • Presentation of Parents/Guardians. • Presentation of child. • Short Word of encouragement from Minister. • Prayer & blessing of Child. • Prayer for Parents & Godparents. • Presentation of certificate & time for pictures.

All christenings will take place on the second Sunday of the month (apart from August) and whilst it will always be our preference to solely christen one child, please note that two children from two different families may be dedicated during this time. Please note that this will not diminish the opportunity for us to personalise the experience for you and your family.

If you have any questions regarding the proposed Christening or the completion of the booking form, please do not hesitate to contact the YCF office by phone or e-mail. It is our intention to make your day special so please return the completed form as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

YCF Administration Team